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Re: Minnehaha Concrete Pavement Rehab 
 
March 21, 2023 
 
Dear Minneapolis Resident/Business Owner: 
 
This letter is to provide you with notice that construction will begin the week of April 3rd on Minnehaha Ave 
between 24th St E and Franklin Ave (see attached map). This is a continuation of the sawing work that was 
done during the summer of 2022.  
 
This project involves full and partial replacement of damaged concrete street panels. There are also planned 
reconfigurations of the intersections at (Minnehaha Ave and E Franklin Ave) and (Minnehaha Ave and 21st 
Ave S) that improve pedestrian access. These intersections will also include green infrastructure (plantings) 
that will collect a portion of the storm water. 
 
Construction will be done in two phases to allow Minnehaha Ave to remain open to traffic. There will be  
road closures at 21st Ave S and 22nd St E when the crew is working there. Detours will be in place for the 
closures and no on-street parking will be enforced along Minnehaha Ave during construction. You will still 
have access to and from your property. This project is scheduled to be substantially completed by June. 
 
For your convenience, we have established a project website where you will find the most up-to-date project 
information and updates: www.minneapolismn.gov/government/projects/concrete-streets/. If you have 
questions about the project or want to share feedback, you are invited to attend our weekly project 
meetings, which are scheduled for every Tuesday at 2:30 pm throughout the project. These meetings will be 
held virtually. You can find the link to join these meetings on our project website. You can also call into this 
meeting at 1 612-276-6670 Phone Conference ID: 942 365 883#.  
 
If you are unable to attend the weekly meeting and have any questions, feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
   
 
Ryan Gottsleben 
Engineer 
City of Minneapolis Department of Public Works 
Phone: 612-590-4233 
Ryan.Gottsleben@MinneapolisMN.gov  
 
If you need this material in an alternative format, please call 311. Deaf and hard-of-hearing persons may use 
a relay service to call 311 agents at (612) 673-3000. TTY users may call (612) 673-2157. 
 
Attention: If you have any questions regarding this material please call 311  
Hmong - Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu (612) 673-2800;  
Spanish - Atención. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta información, llama (612) 673-2700;  
Somali - Ogow. Haddii aad dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda macluumaadkani oo lacag la’ aan wac 
(612) 673-3500 
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